
  
 

Canaf announces sad loss of Zenaida Manalo 
 
Jan 04, 2018, Vancouver, British Columbia - Canaf Group Inc. (TSXV: CAF), ("Canaf") the Canada-registered 
mining related group, is deeply saddened to announce the sudden passing of Miss Zenaida (Zeny) Manalo. 
 
Zeny was appointed CFO of Canaf in June 2010 and was a dedicated member of the Corporation.  She was much 
respected and liked by all who dealt with her and will be greatly missed by many.  The Corporation extends its 
deepest sympathies to Zeny’s family and friends, and is grateful for all the years of service she gave to Canaf. 
 
The Company is in the process of identifying a replacement for the vacancy she leaves, and further 
announcements will follow in due course; in the interim her duties are being taken care of by other members of the 
executive team. 
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